Park Committee Minutes – January 6th 2015
Call to Order - 6:00 pm at the Penn Township Municipal Building

In Attendance- 

Committee members Scott Gumto, Bob Pilat, Melissa Walter, and Doug Roth.  Karen Trempus asked to be excused.  Also in attendance Boy Scouts Brennan Luffy, Jacob Becker, Charlie Cook and Scout Master Paul Walter.  Residents Del Becker and Shelley Cook.

Scout Projects- 

Brennan Luffy submits a proposal to install mileage markers for the trails at the Harcrest Park.  He plans on doing the work spring/summer 2015. 


Motion to approve by Scott Gumto, Second by Bob Pilat, motion passes.

Jacob Becker proposes to pour a concrete pad for the Gazebo that was donated by John Krelow and to repair the roof with new cedar shakes.  


Motion to approve by Scott Gumto, second by Melissa Walter, motion passes.
Charlie Cook built the sand volleyball court and asks the Committee to approve the work as finished.


Motion to approve by Doug, second by Bob, motion passes.

The committee thanks the Scouts for the finished and upcoming projects.

Old Business-


Barn Removal:  Doug reports that he has received a few proposals for the barn removal.  He expects to have one more proposal next week and will inform the Board of Supervisors of the results.  

Wetland Delineation:  Wetland delineation is complete.  KLH has just sent a report, the Township will have to look through it to see what if anything needs to be done to get the required permits to continue work on the driveway. 


Hartzell pavilion:  Scout Nick Helfer is interested in construction of the Hartzell Pavilion.  

Other Business:


Bike Rack:  Nancy Swisher inquired about a bike rack for the Park.  Doug will look into bike racks and get back with her.  


Milkweed planting:  Paul Walter says he has a lot of milkweed seeds and planting a Monarch butterfly area is discussed.  Monarch butterflies need milkweed to survive.


A donation was received from Harvey and Carol Gumto.  The Committee thanks them for their generosity.  

Adjournment: 6:45 pm

Next meeting: Feb. 3rd 2015  

